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Comments: As I understand it, the Forestry Dept. is trying to shut-off PUBLIC ACCESS to PUBLIC ROADS. I

think this is VERY wrong! As a tax paying citizen, I should be given access to any and all Public Roads any time

that is not a restricted emergency situation. All of my friends feel the same way. Most of them do not know of this

comment site, and I have just now heard of it. Shame on you for keeping it hidden under such an obscure title.


